
ANOTHER EGG-STREMELY
IMPORTANT MESSAGE!

Easter eggs will continue to arrive at
Nettleton Primary school this week!

To be in with another chance of winning
one on Friday 16th March (possibly the
giant egg!) raffle tickets will be on sale

every day for just 50p!

Don't forget Class 2, its your week to
donate eggs! Lets make this the greatest

Easter Egg-stravaganza yet!!


